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Monday July 14th 2014 AM1 session
Robert Moskowitz (Verizon) called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m. on Monday, July 14, 2014.  The patent policy slides were displayed and a call was made to register attendance.
The agenda for IEEE 802.15 TG9 is found in 15-14/0404r0.  The minutes of the Waikoloa meeting (15-14/0354r0) were approved by acclamation.
Moskowitz commented that he would like to have a permanent secretary for the group, but a document editor is needed ASAP to be able to make progress on the document/work. There has been no update to the draft since the version submitted to the May 2014 interim meeting.
Moskowitz presented his (revised) presentation from the May 2014 meeting, KMP TG9 Link Hop Discussion (15-14/0327r1). It is noted that IEEE 802.15.9 only works over a single link.  The fragmentation support mechanism was designed for a single hop and will not work in a multi-hop scenario. A KMP may be able to communicate other security conditions (e.g., for group keying).  The next step will be for Moskowitz to prepare further detailed text and diagrams to be incorporated into the IEEE 802.15.9 draft document.
Moskowitz also reviewed Tero Kivinen’s presentation from the March 2014 meeting: Open issues in MLME calls in TG9 predraft6, (15-14/0184r1).  The next step is to review the SAP interface discussion in this presentation and prepare text for inclusion in the IEEE 802.15.9 draft document.
Moskowitz mentioned that there may need to be a teleconference meeting sometime in August, if there is sufficient progress.
The next session during this meeting is AM2 on Tuesday.  This is planned to be a working session on the draft document.  The group recessed at 8:48 a.m.
Tuesday July 15th 2014 AM2 session
Moskowitz called the meeting to order at 10:32 a.m. on Tuesday, July 15, 2014.  Attendance and patent policy were noted.
Moskowitz reviewed the task group status as given in the opening report (15-14/0405r0).  Owing to that lack of an editor, the document has not been updated since the version that was available during the May meeting.  Areas that need to be fleshed out include filling in the MLME/SAP calls and handling of multi-hop key management.  A review by others outside of TG9 and 802.15.4 is needed at some point, after the document has more depth to it.
At 10:53 a.m., the meeting was recessed until noon.  The recess will be used for the attendees to come up to speed on the document gaps and previous presentations, and to work on text to contribute to the draft.  The meeting was finally recessed at 12:30 p.m. until the final time slot which is AM1 on Wednesday.

Wednesday July 16th 2014 AM1 session

Moskowitz reconvened the TG at 8:00 a.m. on Wednesday, July 16, 2014.  This slot is a continued working session and will be used to generate text for posting and later discussion.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The chair adjourned the meeting at 9:30 a.m. upon upload of the updated text.
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